
May 6, 2022

LETTER FROM THE PRINCIPAL
Dear Families,
A huge thank you goes out to our amazing
PTO for giving us such an incredible staff
appreciation week. We were treated all
week with snacks and food from local restaurants. We very
much appreciated it! Hard to believe May is here. I look
forward to seeing you all at Open House on Thursday, May
19th. See the calendar below for your time to visit.
Warm regards,
Patrick Eagle

THE BOOK FAIR IS COMING
The Book Fair is coming to San Miguel during the week of
5/16. Students will visit the fair during their Library times
that week. It will also be open during Open House on
5/19.

DISTRICT CELL PHONE AND WATCH POLICY
Cell phones are allowed at school but must be kept in the
student’s backpack. They may be used only after school.
Apple or electronic watches are acceptable as long as the
communication feature is turned off while at school.

PTO UPDATE
The PTO will be looking to fill the Vice President position
for the next school year, 2022/2023. We will hold
elections at the last general PTO meeting on 5/18/22. If
you are interested in joining the PTO and would like to
apply for the VP position, please contact Cherie Piland at
cpiland@mwusd.org. All other positions currently are
fulfilled. Thanks again for all your continued support to
the PTO and San Miguel.
Sincerely,
Your SM PTO Board

PE PRESS
It’s official- Fastest class trophy has only visited our 4th
grade classrooms this year! Mrs. Kemp’s class will hold
onto the title of the Fastest Class Challenge!
Congratulations 4th graders! 2nd place overall goes to
Mrs. Reitenbach’s 1st grade class! Job well done to all
classes for participating and putting forth their best
effort. This week we played the fastest growing sport in
the US, pickle-ball. Just two more weeks left of PE- lots
more fun ahead! -Coach Bre

UPCOMING
DATES
5/9/22 - 6th grade field trip to Westminster Woods
5/16/22 - 4th grade field trip to Westminster Woods
5/19/22 - Open House (A-L 6-6:30, M-Z 6:45-7:15)
5/20/22 - Staff Development Day - No Students
5/23/22 - 5th grade field trip to Westminster Woods
5/26/22 - BMX assembly (EOS reward)
5/26/22 - District Track Meet
5/30/22 - Memorial Day, Holiday
6/3/22 - Last Day of School, 6th Gr Promotion 11:00


